March 5, 2017
Dear Parents,

Your daughter is invited to participate in this year's Holy Friday,
and Easter Midnight services as a Myrophora (Myrrh Bearer). There
will be a rehearsal on Saturday of Lazarus, April 8th, at 12 Noon.
Gowns and instructions will be distributed at this time.

It is a requirement that all Myrophores attend the rehearsal.
They are expected to remain in church for the duration of the
services, both on Holy Friday and Easter Saturday.

If your daughter wishes to serve as a Myrophora, please call
Mrs. Olga Dakis at 917-584-0978 as soon as possible to reserve her
place. Kindly sign the permission slip as well and return it to the
Church School Office not later than March 19th, so that we may
plan accordingly. Looking forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,
Mrs. A. Petallides Mrs. Alexandra Zimberg
Mrs. Olga Dakis
My daughter ,in Grade will be able to

parficipate in:
The Friday Epitaphio Service and Saturday Resurrection Service
The Friday Service only

The Saturday Service only

Parent's Signature Telephone #




